
10 March 2016 
 

 

RE: EARLY YEARS PARENT WORKSHOP -READING– THURSDAY 17 MARCH 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

We would like to invite you to a Reading Workshop to be held in Stage One on Thursday 17 March from 8.45 – 9.30 

am. It is an opportunity for you to come and learn more about how we teach early reading.  

 

Please come along and find out more about how you can support your child at home. We hope you can join us for 

this workshop and look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Emma Lunt and Natalie Walker 

Head of Year Reception & Nursery 

 

���� 

 

REPLY SLIP: EARLY YEARS READING WORKSHOP– THURSDAY 17 MARCH 2016 

 

Please return to the main Primary reception by MONDAY 14 MARCH. 

 

�  I will attend the Reading Workshop. 

 

My child/ren’s Name/s …………………………………………………  My child/ren is/are in years …………………… 

 

Signature ………………………………………………………………… Date ………………………………….. 
 

 

 


